
Temple Ewell Pupils Named Changemakers! 

We are proud to announce that our pupils at Temple Ewell Church of England Primary School have 

successfully completed the Transform Our World programme, making a lasting impact on environmental 

awareness in our school and community. 

Tackling Plastic Pollution Through Creativity 

Throughout this inspiring project, students explored their values, learned 

about local and global environmental issues, and focused on the Sustainable 

Development Goals (SDGs). After much brainstorming and planning, the 

group decided to address the problem of plastic pollution in our oceans by 

creating animal sculptures made from recycled materials. 

These sculptures were not just creative expressions but powerful symbols to 

highlight the dangers of plastic waste in our seas. 

 

Sharing the Message 

Our changemakers didn’t stop there! They recorded mini-films sharing their thoughts 

and feelings about the project and its importance. To spread awareness further, they held 

a whole-school assembly, presenting their work and educating fellow students on the 

importance of protecting marine life and reducing plastic waste.  

A Legacy of Learning 

To ensure their message lives on, the students 

selected books on sea life and plastic 

pollution for the school class libraries. These 

resources will continue to inspire their peers to 

care for our oceans and become environmental 

stewards themselves.  

 

The Journey Continues 

This project marks just the beginning of our pupils' journey as changemakers. Their dedication, creativity, 

and passion have shown that everyone has a role to play in protecting our environment. We are incredibly 

proud of their hard work and the positive impact they've made. 

Congratulations to all the students involved—you are truly making waves for change! 


